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Monday 6th December 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 4 COVID cases 

 

Due to a slight increase in the number of positive cases in the Year 4 Cohort, we have taken the measures to limit 

contact with the rest of the school. 

 

Therefore, for the rest of this week, Year 4 will be having their break times on our field and during lunch times they 

will be separated in the lunch hall and again playing on the field. We will monitor the situation for the rest of this 

week and let you know by Friday if we are to continue these measures for another week. 

 

Drop off and pick up 

Please could you use the front entrance of the school (Courtney Road side) to drop off your child. In the morning 

they will need to come to the Year 4 area and wait.  At pick up, Y4 will be brought down to the main gate for 

collection. 

 

In the meantime, please could you ensure that you are regularly using the LFT as this can highlight any children 

who may be asymptomatic. Please continue to monitor your child for COVID related symptoms. If you are unsure, 

please could you organise a PCR test.  

 

Unfortunately, for the rest of the week, the following will not take place for Y4: 

 

● Wrap around care (breakfast and after school) 

● Progessive sports club 

 

We appreciate your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Ms Georgina Scott 

Headteacher 
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